HARBOR SAFETY COMMITTEE of the Humboldt Bay Area

Mandated by the Lempert-Keene-Seastrand Oil Spill Prevention and Response Act of 1990

MEETING CANCELLATION

Thursday, March 19, 2020 - 9:00am

Per recommendations from the California Department of Public Health, the March 19th Harbor Safety Committee Meeting has been cancelled. The next meeting will be held May 21, 2020. Below is information provided by the CDPH website:

To protect public health and slow the rate of transmission of COVID-19, gatherings as described below should be postponed or canceled across the state of California for at least the remainder of the month of March:

• Smaller gatherings held in venues that do not allow social distancing of six feet per person should be postponed or canceled.

This applies to all non-essential professional, social, and community gatherings regardless of their sponsor. Gatherings that do not meet the aforementioned criteria should only be conducted when they are essential—that is, if the activity is essential and could not be postponed or achieved without gathering, meaning that some other means of communication could not be used to conduct the essential function.

If anyone has any immediate concerns that need to be addressed, please contact Leroy Zerlang at the information below:

Leroy Zerlang, Chair Harbor Safety Committee of the Humboldt Bay Area 707-498-4618 humtug@gmail.com